M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson
                        Board Members

FROM:           Kathleen G. Reutman

DATE:
January 30, 2018
RE:
Thomas More College Standard Education Affiliation Agreement
For several years, we have worked with Thomas More College, Nursing Department to provide clinical practicum experiences in our schools for nursing students. The experiences have been beneficial to our nurses as well as for the practicum students.
Last week, we signed and submitted the Affiliation Agreement to Thomas More College due to time constraints to ensure TMC students were able to fulfill course assignments.
The Affiliation Agreement will be reviewed on an annual basis after mutual evaluation by Boone County Schools and Thomas More College.
I recommend the board approve the Thomas More College Standard Education Affiliation Agreement,  as presented
